central@subway

Connecting people. Connecting communities.

Construction Notice

NIGHT WORK: 1731-1741 POWELL STREET
JULY 14 THROUGH AUGUST 2014

Next week, Monday, July 14, the contractor, Barnard Impregilo Healy Joint
Venture, will begin the removal of the tunnel boring machines at the retrieval shaft
located at 1731-1741 Powell Street.

The reason for the night work is to minimize traffic impacts as the contractor will
need to remove and transport the tunnel boring machines in parts out of the
construction site. Crane will be used to hoist parts of the TBM from the shaft.
Extended work hours are 8p.m. to 5a.m.

To avoid any disruption, the contractor will do their best to execute this task as
quickly, quietly and safely as possible.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please call us at 406.600.0013.
All other inquiries, please call 415.701.4371 or central.subway@sfmta.com.
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